
Weekly Newsletter: November 17, 2023 

Candy Grams 

Candy Grams are back! You can buy one for your friends, 

classmates, and teachers.. 40% of the profit will go to student 

council funds and 60% will go to trimester offerings. Candy 

Grams go on sale November 27th for one dollar for Candy 

Gram. Have a great Thanksgiving!  

 
Playground Fun 

Wednesday Chapel was led by Pastor Kurt Mews,  

father of Ms. Mews 

17  End of 1st Trimester  

19  Family Service Sunday  
  9:30am  

20-24 No School 

20  Thanksgiving Basket   
  Distribution  

22  Thanksgiving Worship 7pm  

29  Chapel  @ 8:30am 
  Advent Midweek Worship: 
  “Faith on Display” @ 7pm  

November 

2  Advent by Candlelight 2pm 

3  Early Childhood/K Christmas 
  Program @ 4pm 

6  Hymn Festival @ 7pm 

13  Grades 1-4 Christmas  
  Program @ 7pm  

14  Grades 5-8 Advent  
  Concert @ 7pm  

16  Living Nativity @ 5-7pm 

20  Christmas Break Begins 

December 



No School - New 

Don’t forget there is no school next 

week for Thanksgiving break: 

Monday, November 20 - Friday, 

November 24.   

Family Service Sunday - This Sunday! 

Join us Sunday, November 19th, from 9:30-10:15am 

for Family Service Sunday.  Families will have the 

opportunity to serve the greater Lansing 

community from right here at church in between 

worship services.  We will gather in the church 

lobby to assemble Thanksgiving baskets.  We will 

also be tying fleece blankets, creating “Thank you 

Jesus” ornaments for our Living Nativity, and 

making Christmas cards for shut-ins in the 

gym.  Our blankets will be given to Lansing area 

families. For questions or to volunteer to help set up 

on Saturday, November 18, from 6-7pm, contact 

Dave Wright.  

Thanksgiving Eve Worship Service  

Join us as we gather for worship on Thanksgiving 

Eve, Wednesday, November 22 at 7pm. The 

message will focus on remembering the ways God 

has provided for us. 

Angel Tree - New  

It’s that time of year again and we 

want to provide a wonderful 

Christmas for children in need. The 

Angel tree will go up next week at 

which time you can select a 

tag.  Please bring the unwrapped gift 

back to the church by December 

13th. Please contact the church office 

with questions at 517-882-8665.  

Advent Devotion Booklets - New 

The Advent Devotional booklet, Christmas 

Confessions, was written by members 

of our congregation. We pray that 

you and your family will be blessed 

through the reading of God’s word, 

some meditational thoughts about 

the coming King, and a prayer for 

you each day during Advent. These 

daily devotions will be emailed each 

day beginning Sunday, November 26th.  Hard 

copies are available in the church lobby. To be 

added to our email list, please send your name 

and email address to 

contact@oursaviorlansing.org.   

Young Family Advent Devotions - New 

This year, we have a new 

devotional booklet available for 

young families.  It is a weekly 

devotion that includes a verse, 

activity, discussion and 

prayer.  Pick up your copy in the 

church lobby or download it at 

oursaviorlansing.org/advent.   

Attendance and Early Pickup From School 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day, or if you need to pick your child up from 

school early, please be sure to notify both the 
office and your child’s teacher by calling  

517-882-8665 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org. Please state 

your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

the specific reason for the absence or what time 

they will be leaving. Please go to the school office 

to sign out your child for any early pick ups.   

Medications at School 

If your child must take medication during the 

school day, please bring that medicine to the 

school office and complete a Medication 

Permission form. Children who keep inhalers in their 

backpacks should also have a Medication 

Permission form on file in the school office. All 

medicine must be in the original packaging and 

labeled with your child’s name.  If you think your 

child may need medicine for headaches or sore 

throats, please supply the office with the 

appropriate medication you wish your child to 

have.  The school office does not keep any 

medication on hand to give your child.  If your 

child has a headache or needs medication and 

we do not have that medication from the parent, 

a call will be made to the parent to bring 

medication. 

Chapel  

You are invited to join us for Chapel each 

Wednesday at 8:30am. Coffee hour is available 

from 8-8:30am. 

Sunday Worship Opportunities 

- 8:30am (traditional) & 10:30am (contemporary)  

in-person & online 

- 10:00am (Connect Worship) in-person in the 

commons on the 2nd & 4th Sundays of the month 

- 10:30am (Hmong worship) in-person in the  

music room 


